
 

Memo 

To: Vermont American Legion Posts 

From: Catherine Tester, Chairman of the Americanism Committee 

Date: March 2017 

Re: The Maynard Pietryka Department of Vermont Color Guard Award 

 
 

 

The Americanism Committee would like to recognize Post Color Guards from around 
our state.   

Please use the attached nomination form to tell us about your posts color guard. We 
want to know how many parades your color guard participated in, how many 
legionnaires participate and what other community activities your color guard is involved 
in.  

Color Guards are an important and visible part of the American Legion in Vermont, and 
we want to make sure that they get the recognition they deserve. The Americanism 
Committee will review the nomination forms submitted and the color guards selected 
are recognized at the Department of Vermont Annual Convention in June.  

If you have any questions, I can be reached at ctester@middlebury.edu or 802-989-
3755. 


